
Dear Members of the House Finance Committee, 
As a resident of Cranston, I ask you to support Resolution 5789 and authorize the appropriation of 
$1,000,000 to pave the walking path at Meshanticut Lake. 
 
The path surrounding Meshanticut Lake is in disrepair and needs to be paved. 
 
A newly paved walking path would allow not only Cranston residents, but all RI residents, to enjoy 
beautiful Meshanticut State Park. 
 
Thank you, 
Rachel McNally 
113 Hilltop Dr, Cranston, RI 02920 
 


